
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
MEETING DATE: April 20, 2023 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
PREPARED BY: Moises Cardenas, Office Manager 
    
SUBJECT: HPUD Scholarship Program Ad Hoc Committee 
 
  
INFORMATION ONLY: 
 
Board Members Diaz-Molina and Garcia were appointed to the HPUD Scholarship Program 
Ad Hoc Committee at the March 16, 2023 regularly scheduled board meeting.  
 
An email was sent out on April 10, 2023, to both board members explaining that the 
Scholarship Committee is not full and one more member is needed to take action as a 
committee. HPUD Staff are currently awaiting the response. 
 
Once one more person is added to the HPUD Scholarship Program Ad Hoc Committee, 
HPUD Staff will be able to schedule meetings to further discuss the program.  
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